
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

November 19, 2008

A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on November 19, at 4:11 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Tim Isaacs, Kenny Ashlock, Mary Calloway, Kim Case, Pam Cox, Cherie Mingus, Scott Rouse, and Mike Sisk.


08.026
Tim Isaacs moved and Kim Case seconded to approve the minutes of the 


regular
meeting on October 15, 2008.  Motion carried unanimously.


Ron Ortiz discussed The Kentucky Open Records and Open Meetings Acts and asked that council members complete required forms.

Ron Ortiz informed the Council that No Child Left Behind results for Central Hardin had been corrected and standards were met.  

The budget was distributed and discussed.  


All committees will meet in December to discuss “Issues to be Addressed” and report to the Council on December 17.


Ron Ortiz sent to the Learning Environment Committee the issues of curriculum mapping, progress reports, and building restructuring.


08.026
Scott Rouse moved and Mary Calloway seconded to approve STEM, VPAM, 


LEHS, and BIT Career Pathways.  Motion carried unanimously.    



With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:45 p.m.

Upon return to open session at 4:50 p.m. Ron Ortiz announced that Billy Williams was hired as third shift custodian.  Mary (Libby) Brangers was hired as attendance clerk.

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for December 17, at
4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 4:51 p.m.
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